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Public School Parents Asked to Complete
&lsquo;Home Technology Form&rsquo; Online
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In an effort to effectively meet the technology needs of public school students, the Virgin Islands
Department of Education is requesting the cooperation of parents with students enrolled in USVI
public schools to complete the “Home Technology Information Form,” found at the “COVID-19
Forms” link on the Department’s website, www.vide.vi. 

The survey is available in both English and Spanish, and is a follow-up to a similar survey issued
to students in March, D.O.E. said.

The requested information will assist the Department of Education in meeting the needs of
students requiring laptop computers and home internet access for school year 2020-2021. 
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